Reference: FS465960903
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 22/3004/FUL
Address: Kneller Hall Royal Military School Of MusicKneller RoadTwickenhamTW2 7DU

Proposal: The demolition of existing modern buildings on the site and the conversion of and extensions to Kneller Hall
and other ancillary buildings associated with the former royal military music school to a day school (Use Class F1),
together with the construction of associated new purpose-built buildings including teaching space, indoor sports facilities,
sporting pavilion and forest school building. Alterations to the existing playing fields, to include an all weather pitch with
fencing, flood lighting to existing tennis courts, sustainability measures and re-turfing. Provision of a new access from
Whitton Dene, and other ancillary works including parking areas, hard and soft landscaping, lighting, access alterations
and energy centre. Internal and external alterations to Kneller Hall and the curtilage listed buildings to facilitate the day
school use, including demolition and rebuilding of single storey extension to the west wing of Kneller Hall, extension to the
Band Practice Hall and re-opening of Whitton Dene site entrance.

Comments Made By
Name: Ms. Amy Garrido

Address: 393 WHITTON DENE ISLEWORTH TW7 7NF
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: To start i am very supportive of the school opening, as i believe this will be great for the area and education
side. | how ever do not agree with the entrance of whitton dene being reopened. Whitton dene traffic has become worst
over the last 14 years that i have been here. Like others have said i also believe that this will also encourage parents
parking illegally and making it difficult for residents to acess their homes, and also making it dangerous for pedestrians
and any other children making their way home from surrounding schools.

| also do believe as well that this will have an impact of the arras housing value and any effect that some of the building
work will have toward nature.

Please take this in to consideration and be repsectful of fellow residents.



